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ON LINE SERVICES FOR PATIENTS – UPDATE


In addition to the booking of appointments with your doctor on-line via Patient Access, the Practice will be introducing the facility to order repeat prescriptions via Patient Access and also to view summary information from your medical records relating to allergies, medication and adverse reactions.


The system will be trialled by the Much Wenlock and Cressage Patients’ Voice in late January/early February prior to being made available for all our patient population.


Once the repeat prescription facility on Patient Access is working well we will be phasing out the use of the repeat prescription form on the practice website.





New Medical Student:  Jessica Hearne has joined the Practice on placement from Keele University where she is studying medicine as a 5th year student.  Jessica will be sitting in with the doctors and nurses over the coming weeks and will also be seeing patients under the supervision of one of our doctors. 


We would like to thank you for your help with Jessica’s training by allowing her to be present during your appointment, if however you would rather not have the student in the room please let Reception know as you book in.








Thank you for your good wishes, cards and gifts which were received by the 


Practice in December.  They were very much appreciated.























Get Fit for 2015 - Reminder


 As part of the Practice campaign to encourage our patient population to become “Fit for 2015”, we are currently offering all diabetic patients the opportunity to meet with a specialist physical activity and sedentary behaviour advisor, Hannah Thomas.





Hannah is working with the Practice and specifically diabetic patients, to encourage patients to move more and reduce the amount of time spent each day sitting down.





Even if you are physically active sitting for more than 4 hours per day can significantly increase your risk of cardiovascular disease, diabetes, colon cancer, high blood pressure, obesity, back ache, dementia, depression and many other conditions.  





A patient leaflet and short questionnaire will be sent out with each diabetic recall, however if you are not due for your diabetic check in the near future but would be interested to know more about this service please contact the Practice who will put you in touch with Hannah.














